On April 13, the Minister of Education Emin Amrullayev met with Lee Litzenberger,
the Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary Ambassador of the United States of America
in our country.

During the-meeting, it was-discussed ‘the/current position and perspectives of
cooperation in the field of education between two countries.
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